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			Despite the huge amount of work we’ve undertaken in difficult circumstances, 2021 was a year we managed to win some major awards and gain special recognition in the face of adversity.  

We won HSJ Awards, a Building Better Healthcare Award and an Allocate Award. We were also recognised by the Multinational Association of Supportive Care in Cancer, Unicef UK, the Tessa Jowell Brain Cancer Mission and the Healthcare Leadership Academy Scholars programme.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish our members and partners the very best for the year ahead and share some of the highlights of 2021.
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January saw a quick-thinking
response to lockdown with the
taunch of a drive-through
glaucoma monitoring and eye
pressure measurement
service, thanks to consultant
Dan Lindfield and his team.
The team used a high-tech
portable machine through a
car window to keep patients

- and staff safe.
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RAPPY NEW YeEAR!
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AAPPY VALENTINES DAY
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COVINGERS WOZ
Here

Jeremy Hunt, M\P for South
west Surrey and Angela
Richardson, MP for quildford,

joined 2 virtual launch to

celebrate Royal surrey’s
refurbished Special Care Baby
unit (SCBU) and second
dedicated obstetric theatre.
Ten new bays on SCBU allow
parents of premature pabies
to stay with their Llittle ones
2u/7 while they’re it hospital.
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praughty and revealing
packless hospital gowns
were replaced by a nev
wrap-around style gown
with the aim of protecting

patients’ dignity after Ray
R0gers, peputy Lead
Governor at the Trust
voiced concerns at an
Annual Members’ Meeting.
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In May we celebrated @
stunning transformation in
Chilworth outpatients
chemotherapy unit with flower
murals, 3 hetp-yoursetf

refreshments area and new
lounge room to make the unit
more welcoming and less
clinical. The makeover was
made possible by donations

to the Royal surrey Charity.
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st Luke’s Cancer Centre
pecame one of just nine UK
centres of excellence for
prain tumous treatment and -
research. It was awarded

. the status by the Tessa
Jowell Brain Cancer Mission
set up by the family of

olitician Dame Tessa
Jowell who died of a brain
tumovur in 2018.
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we celebrated the first
pirthday of Guildford
ward, our 20-bed Covid
isolation ward, which has
proved its worth many
times over during the

pandemic, becoming
literally a life-saver for
very sick patients.
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GRADUATION DAY I1Z ERE.
STUDENT NURESE ROGK!
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st Luke’s Cancer Centre and
pharmacy Team won Health
Service Journal’s patient
Safety Team of the Year
Award for setting up remote

consultations, drive-through
medicine collection and
home delivery for cancef
medication. The Glaucoma
drive-through monitoring

. service also won.
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our Breast Cancel unit
received a £6,000 cheque
from local group BOSOM
puddies who have been
holding a Ladies’ Night

pinner Dance every year
. for 21 years to support
' the unit.
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. DEG3 - DEGT




image16.png
Stay in touch ... We would welcome your feedback on this newsletter. If you have
any comments or wish to unsubscribe please e-mail: lpotgieter@nhs.net
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CARING TOGETHER ® LEARNING TOGETHER ® EXCELLING TOGETHER @ CONTINUOUSLY IMPROVING
L —
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